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Comments: I am writing to support this Withdrawal.

 

Clean water, preservation of pristine/sacred lands and value of recreation in the wild are all more valuable and

important than a mining operation, not just to the native people of the Black Hills, but our environment  and the

enjoyment of all  Americans. I am asking the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary

of the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you.


